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Announcements:March monthly drop-in meeting recap:

Agenda

Key takeaway: We heard from Jeanne

Turner, the Work-Based Learning

Consultant at the Department of Public

Instruction on IT Youth Apprenticeships.

We also learned valuable insights from

Ernie Conner of Granville county around

partnering with Fidelity Investments for

the Adopt-a-Tech-Team initiative. 

Monthly drop-in
meeting
2-3pm

View  the recording here.

April
16th

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pPkdDXoZvS4_fCqGqHSI4_Vb8PtlKkRTx_ZnxrocyyI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KMLOvoTVekdeGlo3a1-m96I3KYTFWrkAcD9AgvHDrME/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pPkdDXoZvS4_fCqGqHSI4_Vb8PtlKkRTx_ZnxrocyyI/edit?usp=sharing
https://vimeo.com/922955371/4503482cf3?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/922955371/4503482cf3?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/922955371/4503482cf3?share=copy


“The Granville County STAR Device Support and Repair Team had an
opportunity to visit Fidelity Investments last week. Our team has
been adopted by Fidelity Investments. Tom Lesser, Director, EI&O
Techworks Field Services and Central Logistics for Fidelity provided a
tour and information on their team and organization. 

We spent two hours working hand in hand with two of their Tech
team members to "Experience the day in the life of the Fidelity
Investment Tech Team Member." It was an awesome experience for
the two interns that participated. 

We had lunch and spent that time debriefing and talking about next
steps. Fidelity plans to visit our team at their schools to experience
the day in the life of a student tech team member. We are also
planning a virtual meeting with our Cyber Security Team and their
team.” -Ernest Conner

 Granville County STAR Device Support and Repair Team Spotlight



“The WSHS Tech team has constructed a Film/Virtual
Production room at West Stokes High School. It is now
available for use by the school and community. 

In the three weeks that it has been operational, they have
collaborated with several classes on multiple projects that
have involved filming, editing and applying special effects.
  
The Tech team is very excited about this addition and is
looking forward to working with their school and
community.” -Forrest Munden

 West Stokes High School Tech team Spotlight






